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Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

Leeward's CO-TCH-ACTE Level, Undergrad or Post-Bac?

Susan Nishida <susansyn@hawaii.edu> Thu, Jul 31, 2014 at 7:51 AM
To: Princess Soares <pfrederi@hawaii.edu>

Hi Princess,
Received OK from Leeward to classify as an undergraduate program versus post-bac. Please let me know if you
need anything else. Also, Leeward is anxious to receive the new program code and have it as an option on the
online application. Can you please inform them as soon as possible when things are ready? Thanks for your help!
--Susan
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